LG Inducts Incoming Board

At the June club meeting, Lt Governor Trish Collins installed the members of the 2010 - 2011 Board. 

President Margaret Anderton, Vice President Meredith Sutherland, Minutes Secretary Pauline Forster, Treasurer Valda Fitzgerald and Director Berenice Payne were present for the ceremony. Correspondence Secretary Noela Walls, Director and Past President Robyn Donovan and Director Carry Lee will be installed at the July meeting. 

President Margaret followed the installation with a planning meeting which covered fundraising and proposed projects for the coming year. In all, it was a very successful evening.
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